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Southern State Quickly Responds to State Budget Cuts, Introduces 

New Partnership with Wilmington College 

 
At its May 8th Board of Trustees meeting, Southern State President Kevin Boys outlined a far-reaching 
set of actions in response to anticipated cuts of up to 20 percent in state subsidy during the 2020-21 
academic year.   

“We’ve always been appreciative of the Legislature’s and Administration’s support for its state colleges 
and universities.  Quite simply, it’s the reason we’ve been able to keep our tuition affordable,” said 
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